
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Orleans After School Activities Program was established in 1991 to offer working families quality after school care 
for students attending school at OES who are in Kindergarten through 5th grade. Our 501(C) (3) Non-Profit status states 
clearly that a minimum of 85% of our enrolled students must be the children of gainfully employed parents/guardians or 
those currently seeking employment.  Working families have priority for placement in the program and we will only 
place working families on our waitlist.  We are currently licensed for 52 children per day.   
 
We understand that the needs of kindergarten children and 5th graders differ greatly, and we run the program with this 
in mind.  OASAP keeps a lower child to staff ratio than the state requires ensuring that the needs of all the children in 
our program are being met. 

 
Tuition rates for 2024-2025 

 
First Child $25 per day 

Each additional child $21 per day  
 
 

Please think about the days you will need, fill out the pre-registration form, enclose your fee of $50.00 and return to the 
OASAP office as soon as possible. Kindergarten spaces are limited to the number of 5th graders leaving the program, and 
typically these spaces are taken before kindergarten screening.    Please understand that by filling out this form your 
child is not guaranteed a slot in the program, I will inform you if we have a spot available or if we need to place on the 
wait list. 
 
When you are signing up more than one child, please make sure that you put all names on the form.  If your children will 
have different schedules, please ask for additional forms.  
 
If you need to drop days from your schedule or be placed on the waitlist for extra days, please let us know over the 
summer by leaving a message at 508-255-0380 ext. 3105. 
 
Please feel free to call or email the program if you have any further questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Serena B. Kilawee 
OASAP Director 
 


